
 

 

 

 

 

March - April, 2018 

 

 

Dear Friends, 

Dot and I are very grateful for your prayers, friendship and financial support. It is a special blessing 
to be an extension of your missions family.  
 
Since our last letter I have preached in missions meetings in, Hendersonville, North Carolina, 
Henderson, North Carolina, Edenton, North Carolina, and Ajax, Ontario, Canada. I was also 
blessed to spend two days preaching to the students at Ambassador Baptist College in Lattimore. 
North Carolina. In addition to preaching for the FaithWay Baptist Church in Ajax, Ontario I was 
honored to speak in the Commencement service for the FaithWay Baptist College. The Pastor, 
Dr. Bob Wall has been a dear friend for many years.  
 
Due to an extended issue with sciatica I had to cancel three meetings. I wish I could say I am 
completely over it, but that is not the case. Please pray that it will soon be history.  Thankfully, it 
is not currently keeping me from ministry. 
 
Please continue to pray with us for the PNG Bible distribution project. The process of getting to 
the schools, and distributing the Bibles is regretfully slow, however the process is continually in 
progress. There is still a great deal of funds needed to ultimately complete the project. Just from 
what is already completed we are hearing about thousands hearing a Gospel presentation, and 
scores being saved. We have numerous reports about churches growing.  
 
Please continue to keep us in your prayers. We are very appreciative of the reports we often 
receive from some of the members in the churches who pray for us. 
 
Yours in Christ, 
 
 

John Halsey 
International Representative Emeritus, BIMI 


